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A great course that 
covers essential topics 

for parents of children 
in the primary years

THE PRIMARY YEARS


	Course details: 
Family First, a local Christian charity, is running a free 6 week video and discussion based course online.

All you need is a computer, phone, tablet or any internet based device that can access Zoom. 

There is no homework or writing, just an opportunity to discuss common issues many parents experience in the primary years. 

To book your place email michelle.jones@familyfirst-uk.org or visit www.familyfirst-uk.org. 

Dates and times of course sessions will be arranged flexibly around each group of parents/carers.



